
November 5, 2019 
 
Dear Mirage Heights Homeowner, 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in turning our streets back over to the Town of 
Fountain Hills.  As part of this process, the town has asked us for our help in 
changing the street names back to the original names.  Del Cambre Court and Del 
Cambre Court West.  This is an important change as it will sync the street names 
with all GPS and emergency systems.  It seems as though most people that live on 
these streets have experienced issues with guests, deliveries, emergency services 
etc. finding their homes.  This conversion should make it much easier to find you.  
Most importantly for these critical emergency services. 
 
The town will be responsible for contacting and coordinating most of the 
particulars associated with this change.  This will include address conversion and 
mail forwarding with the post office, utilities, emergency services and GPS 
services.  You will need to contact the vendors for all of your personal bills, 
banking such as credit cards and bank accounts etc. 
 
As the town proceeds with the change, we will keep you up to date on timing etc.  
They have indicated that it could take a while.  Once we know when the actual 
conversion date will be, we will provide to you an information sheet that will help 
you with your individual address change and the procedure associated with it. 
 
We expect this to be a painless process and will cooperate with the town to make 
it as easy as possible for all involved. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this important change, please contact Dan 
Thue at ace2e@aol.com by November 18th, 2019. 
 
Thanks again for your cooperation. 
 
Mirage Heights Board of Directors 
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